
Mr. OlgertS Tamuzo 
State of New York 

Department of Labor 

Division of Industrial Hygiene 

Radiological Health Unit 

80 Centre Street 
New York, N. Y. 10013

Dear Mr. Tamuzs: 

CTE Laboratories 
active equitpmer 
our registratic i 

tories, Waltham,

"YtLVAN ROAD 
TjjIA06. MASS. 021154 

16 0) MWO•.400 

May 23, 1973 

Re: LR0085

Incorporated has completed the removal of all radio

from its Bayside facility. All equipment listed on 

number LR0085 has been transferred to GTE Labor=

Massachusetts except the following:

1. Philips Em-75 electron microscope to 

Mr. J. D. Rodgers 
171 N. Taylor Avenue 
South Norwalk, Conn. 06854 

2. Siemens 60KVI X-ray generator to 

Blake Industries Inc.  

P.O. Box 464 
379 Horris Avenue 

Springfield, N. J. 07081 

3. TMC Model 211 Neutron Generator to 

State University of New York 

Maritime College 
Ft. Schuyler 
Bronx, N.Y. 10465

4. Hilger micro-focus unit dismantled for spare parts 

5. Alloyd Electronics electron beam evaporator dismantled for 

spare parts.  

These are, of course, in addition to those items mentioned in my letter 

of December 11, 1972.

Sincerely yours, 

)m. F. Co grove 
Manager 
Materials Evaluation
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